
OUTDOOR PE TOPS 

 

Due to the uniform supplier discontinuing last years Outdoor PE tops, we are introducing a new style 
Outdoor PE top. 

 

   

         Old-style PE top         New-style PE top 

 

For the foreseeable future both new and old-style Outdoor PE tops are acceptable for pupils to 
wear. If your child currently has an old-style top, they can continue to wear this. If you have more 
than one child at Kettlethorpe the old-style top can continue to be passed down to younger siblings 
for them to wear in PE lessons. The new style tops are now available to buy for all pupils in the 
Uniform Shop. 

Thanks to our generous school community, we will be able to continue offering good quality second-
hand uniform for £2 per item on the Vintage Rail in the Uniform Shop, including the old-style PE 
tops. (Availability of items and sizes are subject to the donations received).  

All the money for these items goes straight to schools nominated charity, hence all items bought 
from the Vintage Rail will need to be paid for in cash (all NEW uniform items can be paid for by cash, 
card, or cheque).  

The items on our Vintage Rail have proven popular over the years, this school year alone, we have 
raised £254 for the Anthony Nolan Charity.  

If your child has any uniform which does not fit or is no longer needed, please consider donating it 
back to school. Donations can be dropped at main reception during the school day (8am – 4pm) or 
sent in with your child to Pupil Reception.  

Next school year, we are also looking at starting a ‘Prom Pop-Up’ shop to assist our Year 11 pupils in 
the future to be able to borrow items for this special celebration of pupils’ time at Kettlethorpe High 
School. Details to follow. 

 

 

 


